St. John's Institute of Dermatology 13 09 07 NB
From:
Sent: eptember
To: Natalie Bemrose

cc: W
Subject: Infliximab for the treatment of adults with psoriasis (STA)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Natalie

I have reviewed the evaluation report on the above consultation and have had
sight of the British Association of Dermatologists (BAD) respones to the
questions raised. I would like to state that I fully concur with the points the
BAD have made and have no further comments to make.

Best wishes, Karina Jackson

Karina Jackson

Nurse Consultant

St. John's Institute of Dermatology
St. Thomas's Hospital

London

SE1 7EH

Tel. direct Tine: JJEEEE——
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